
2023 State Drug Transparency Law
Development Update

In October 2021, we reported on an uptick in the passage of
state drug price transparency legislation. As an update to that report, as of October 2023,
approximately 22 states have now passed drug price transparency laws creating new requirements
for drug manufacturers.

Each state has its own unique set of requirements, but reporting is often completed via an online
portal administered by the state’s implementing agency. Generally, these laws require
manufacturers to report pricing and other information related to the cost, development, and sale of
drugs to the state or state-affiliated entities. Some states will use this data to produce public reports
about the cost of prescription drugs with the goal of creating pricing transparency for drug
manufacturers as well as to educate the state legislature and public about the drug pricing process.

Read the full alert here.
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